
Happy Talk

Carmen Martinez wished all fathers a Happy 
Father’s Day. Tom Mangan in exhibiting in two 
shows one at Sona Bank in McLean the other at 
Unitarian Universalist Church in Reston. Jamie 
Bleakley is happy his daughter graduated 6th 
grade and his son got a Mohawk haircut for the 
summer. Ralf Berthiez visited his mother in North 
Carolina. Chet Gray took the train to Chicago and 
back. Mike DeRose is happy to have met Tim 
Russert (an alumnus of his high school) Bill Reed 
is happy his granddaughter graduated from high 
school. Ed Shahin is happy the Nats swept the 
Mariners (worst record in MLB). Todd Dempsey’s 
children are graduates this week, one from 6th 
grade, the other from Westfield High School.  
Jeff DiMeglio is coaching a winning team!

Upcoming 
Speakers

July 1, 2008                  Paul Sawtell & David Coyle 

Today’s Meeting
CLUB ASSEMBLY

”THE YEAR AHEAD...”
The best ideas will be discussed at this first Club 
Assembly of the 2008-2009 club year. “When a 
collection of brilliant minds, hearts and talents 
come together.. expect a masterpiece.”

July 8, 2008 
To Be Announced

McLean Rotary                      Befuddler

Guests
Nariba Alami, a guest of  Lynda Williams

Christ Nathlich, a guest of  Scott Mills

Linda Peterson, a guest of  Frank Peterson

Heather Schoeppe, a guest of  Bob Hahne

Jim Wentworth, a guest of  Bob Rosenbaum

Last Meeting

Member Frank Peterson discussed Partner for 
Surgery in Guatemala. Partner is a recipient of 
a matching grant from our club and the Rotary 
Foundation. It serves rural Guatemala as a resource 
for medical care and surgery. Recently additional 
surgery equipment was acquired by the group and is 
being shipped to rural Guatemala

Announcements
Sarah Armstrong, sponsored by Scott Mills was 
inducted as our newest member.  At our June 3 
meeting Supervisor John Foust informed us that he 
had named Pamela Danner Dranesville District “Lady 
Fairfax” for her long resume’ of involvement in the 
local community. 

“Civilization and Movement.”

The designer of the Rotary wheel 
logo was Montague M. Bear, 
an engraver and a member of 
Chicago Rotary in 1905.  
What did the simple 
buggy wheel represent?
All answers can be found online in the “History of the Rotary Club of McLean.”
                                                      

   The answer for today’s Befuddler:

R o t a r y  D i s t r i c t  7 610  C l u b  o f  t h e  Ye a r  f o r  t h e  s e c o n d  y e a r  i n  a  r o w !


